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NIPWG Members 

 

Updated draft of S-125 

 

Dear colleagues,  

In response to input from NIPWG generated at our 9th meeting, also see letter 01/2021, the 
IALA ARM Committee have progressed the S-125 product specification and produced an 
updated version that includes a feature catalogue, portrayal catalogue and GML schema. The 
draft version can be accessed at the NIPWG page for product specifications, accessible 
through https://iho.int/en/nipwg-product-specifications. 

 

We have been requested to review the draft and provide any comments as an input to the 
next IALA ARM meeting which will take place in the fall of this year. 

 

I invite you all to review the package and provide any input using the standard form by July 
31st to Elena Armanino (elena_armanino[at]marina.difesa.it). The Chair group will collect this 
input and submit feedback to IALA ARM committee’s next meeting. 

 

 

Best regards,  

 

 

Eivind Mong, 
 

Chair, NIPWG 
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